
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 June 2003 

4. SPENCER PARK: PROHIBITION OF VEHICLES AND CONSUMPTION OF LIQUOR AT NEW 
YEAR’S EVE EVENTS 

 
 The Board received a report from the Community Advocate advising that the Council intended 

adopting a Notice of Motion at its meeting on Thursday 26 June 2003 which would give early approval 
for the usual road closure and liquor prohibition in  Spencer Park on New Year’s Eve.  

 
 The Board decided to support the prohibition of vehicles and consumption of liquor at New Year’s Eve 

Events at Spencer Park. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


